Hospital Portugués

February, 15, 2018

Dear Editors,

We would like to inform you that, although we are not from an English-speaking country,

we have already published many articles, in several important medical journals, written in

English, without need for language review,

We are grateful for your understanding.

Best regards,
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Liana Machado de Codes Foulon

liana.foulon@hportugues.com.br
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